
Shalom Parents, 
       
            In December, for our Tsedakah-Mitzvah project the students made beautiful gift cards to include in 
the welcome bags they filled with the various products each family donated.  David Kooby is planning to 
deliver the bags to the Zaban Tower residents as soon as they confirm a date with him.  He will contact 
our families with that information for those who would like to join him in visiting the residents with the gift 
bags. 
             Our last ZIP program for this year is our family Shabbat dinner.  In class we are preparing the 
children to lead various prayers for that service as we study about Shabbat.  The Kleber family has 
offered their home for our ZIP Shabbat Dinner to take place on Friday, April 4th at 6:45 pm.  Last year we 
had a very beautiful and meaningful Kabbalat Shabbat at their home with excellent attendance enjoyed 
by all our families.  We anticipate all of us being together again this year.  Please RSVP before March 9th 
as we will be assigning parts to the students.  Linda Brenner will be assisting Nancy with planning the 
dinner menu and will be contacting you about choosing what each family will be bringing for the dinner we 
will be enjoying.  Thank you for your interest and participation. We have had a very productive and 
meaningful year together.  
                                                      
Sincerely, 
Barbara Kleber  

	


